
School Ethos Group (Formerly School Life)  
The School Ethos Group met on Monday. Following a visit from the Trust RE lead, Sharon 
Lord, we have been advised to start following the new SIAMs framework and, as a result, 
updated the Terms of Reference. The new ones can be found here.  
  
Mrs. Sims gave an overview of the new framework, explaining that there are now only two 
judgements:  

• Judgement 1 states, “Through its vision and practice, the school is living up to its 
foundation as a Church school and is enabling pupils and adults to flourish.”  
• Judgement 2 states, “The school’s vision and practice are not enabling it to fully live 
up to its foundation as a Church school.”  

The core questions remain similar, but there is a more significant emphasis on the theology 
behind the vision statement. Rev. David has volunteered to run some training for staff to 
help them really understand the theological roots of the school’s vision, but we would also 
welcome parent involvement.   
If you can support the Ethos Group (1 meeting each half term), please contact the office to 
express an interest. If you are unable to get directly involved, we would welcome any 
feedback to the focus question which is posted in the WhatsApp groups prior to the 
meeting.  
We looked at the school’s provision for wellbeing and explored how oracy, relational 
behaviour and the PSHE scheme support our aim to create a consciously caring and 
nurturing environment so that children feel safe and secure, which ensures they are able to 
learn and flourish-   
There was no feedback from WhatsApp groups.  
 


